
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 

SERVICE CHANGES 

Your input is needed! 
 

In order to improve route efficiency and financial 

sustainability, Columbia County Rider 

is considering the following changes: 
 
Line 1 Portland: 

Reduction in the number of trips to Portland. 

Adjustments to some of the trip start times. 

Combining with the line 7. 

Line 3 Flex: 

Removal of the 12pm run. 

Line 4 Clatskanie: 

Reduction in the number of daily/weekend trips. 

Combining with another route. 

Line 5 Longview/Kelso: 

Reduction in the number of daily/weekend trips. 

Reducing the stops to three on the Longview/Kelso Side. 

Combining with another route. 

Line 7 Portland/Rainier: 

Combining with the line 1 

 

Please let your voice be heard!  
Contact us through one of the options below: 

 

Email: ccriderinfo@co.columbia.or.us 

Call:  503-366-0159 

Write:  230 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR,  97051 

 
One or more Public Meetings will also be scheduled in the near future 


